
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Notice is Hereby Given that the Regular City Council 
meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 14, 2024 is 
cancelled due to the Special Election – County 

Commissioner District 6. 
 

Therefore, the Regular City Council meeting has been 
rescheduled for Wednesday, May 15, 2024.  

 
The location for the meeting is the Council Chambers in 

the Mound Centennial Building, 5431 Maywood Road, 
Mound, MN. 

 
All meetings are open to the public and all interested 

persons are invited to attend. 
 
 
By:       Maggie Reisdorf, Deputy City Manager 
Posted:     May 7, 2024 
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